
Ostrów Mazowiecka, on 22th of October 2015 

 

 

CURRENT REPORT NO. 36/2015 

 

Subject: obtaining offer of public aid for realization of investment project by the subsidiary of the 

Issuer 

 

Management Board of FABRYKI MEBLI “FORTE” S.A.  with its registered seat in Ostrów 

Mazowiecka (further  referred to as Issuer, Company) hereby informs that on 22 October 2015 it 

received information  that the subsidiary of the Issuer-Tanne Sp. z o.o. with its seat in Suwałki  

obtained from the Polish Information and Foreign Investment Agency  (further referred to as: PAIiIZ) 

a notification on positive recommendation in the scope of financial support for new investment for the 

investment project, stipulating the creation of wood-based boards and furniture plant in Suwałki. 

The offer of public aid from state budget assumes financial support for investment project in the 

amount of approx. PLN 57,100,000 (in words:  fifty seven million and one hundred zloty). 

Positive recommendation of financial support from state budget  for realization of investment project 

Tanne Sp z o.o.  was justified by PAIiIZ by high level of own contribution, location of investment and 

the plan of creating 900 new work places. 

In order to obtain the grant it is necessary  to submit the application for obtaining public aid  and to 

conclude bilateral agreement between the Ministry of Economy and the investor.  

 

 

 

 

 

Legal basis  

Article 56 section 2 of the Act on Public Offering, Conditions Governing the Introduction of Financial 

Instruments to Organised Trading, and Public Companies 

  


